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1. Name of the Programme: Inauguration of ‘LIKHATU SAMSKRITAM’ (Write 

Sanskrit), an in-house Best Practice.  

2. Date: 16.08.2019  

3. Prepared By: The Sanskrit Department, B. N. College, Dhubri. 

4. Number of Participants: 120 No. of students and teachers. 

 

5. A Brief Write-up of the Programme: 

‘LIKHATU SAMSKRITAM’ (Write Sanskrit), an in-house Best Practice has been 

formally launched by the Department of Sanskrit, B. N. College, Dhubri on 16.08.2019. It 

was inaugurated by Dr. Mir Sahadat Ali, President, Governing Body, B. N. College in a 

meeting, organised on the occasion of College Foundation Day. The meeting, held in the 

Auditorium of the college was presided over by Dr. Dhruba Chakrabortty, Principal, B. N. 

College, Dhubri. Sri N. N. Roy, Former H.O. D, Political Science & VC’s Nominee, 

Governing Body, B. N. College, Dr. Bharat Bhushan Mohanti, Principal, Chilarai College, 

Golokganj, Prof. Anusila Chakravarty, Principal, Bilasipara College, Sri Motleb Mondal, 

Vice Principal, B. N. College, other distinguished guests. Altogether 120 No. of Teachers and 

students of the college were present in this occasion. The main objective of this Practice is 

to create awareness among the people that the Sanskrit language is very much similar to our 

mother tongue. For a comparative study the Assamese language has been used along with 

Sanskrit. The mechanism prepared for this Practice is now maintained by the students of the 

Deptt. This practice will remain as the Best Practice upto June, 2020 and after that it will 

continue as the normal practice of the Department.  

 

 

 

 



A FEW SNAP SHOTS OF THE INAUGURATION OF THE BEST PRACTICE 

‘LIKHATU SAMSKRITAM’:  

Dr. Mir Sahadat Ali inaugurating the Best Practice 

 

Dignitaries & the Faculties of the Department on the dias 


